
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH &. HUMAN SERVICES 

Food and Drug Administration 
Rockville MD 20857 

Jay Davis 
.President 
Omega Laboratories, Inc. 
400 North Cleveland Avenue 
Mogadore, Ohio 44260 

July 14,2006 

RE: Request for Correction (Removal) of Information Found 
On the OIVD Section of the FDA Web Site 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

I am writing regarding your May 23, 2005, request for correction of information pursuant 
to Section 5 15(a) of the Treasury and General Government Appropriations Act for Fiscal 
Year 2001, Pub.L.No. 106-554, 114 Stat. 2763A-153 (2000) (the Federal Data Quality 
Act). Your request concerns information found on the OIVD Section of the FDA Wed 
Site. 

Unfortunately, our response to you is still in review and we will not be able to meet the 
deadline of July 14, 2006. We anticipate a reply for you by September 12,2006. 

Laurie Lenkel 
Office of the Ombudsman 
Food and Drug Administration : 


